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Vision and Hearing Screening 
On February 1st through the 3rd,      

Cook County will be doing vision and 
hearing screening at our school for the 

K3 through 8th graders. 

If you haven’t done so already, please be 
sure to hand in the forms for each of 

your children! 

                                     Registration for 2021-2022 is now open! 

     Good news!  Tuition and fees are the same as last year!!! 

                                         Register soon!   

                          We open up registration to new families in February! 

                  Please send in the registration fee to secure your child’s spot! 



DID YOU KNOW THAT YOU 

CAN ORDER  SPIRIT 

WEAR ON OUR SCHOOL  

WEBSITE? 

Go to chschool.net,           

click on “Students”,  

 then “Spirit Wear”,    

then “Shop Now”. 

February 26th  

is an early release 

11:30 am 


